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From: Paul and Eden Delben 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 2:26 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission to oppose extended emergency powers

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern 
Extending emergency powers in Queensland is an insult to the intelligence of your voting population, and a 
corruption of your duty as a representative of the people. Under the guise of a false threat, government 
officials have distorted the context of the leadership responsibilities bestowed upon them and forsaken basic 
human liberties. You have denigrated your people and must be held accountable. We say NO to the 
Emergency Extension Bill to the end of October - these powers have been proven to be redundant and 
threaten the wellbeing and livelihoods of Queensland citizens. 
In concern, 
The Delben Family 
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